Adam Turner

From: Stephanie Reiter <stephanie@camptowanda.com>
Sent: Friday, October 27, 2017 12:12 PM

To: Adam Turner

Subject: Chappy Tower

Dear Mr. Turner,

We are opposed to the cell tower on Chappy. We, our friends, neighbors and family do NOT want it on Chappy.
Please kindly respect this request.

Stephanie Reiter

130 Litchfield Road
Chappaquiddick Island
Edgartown, MA 02539

Stephanie Reiter
Director

T: 570-253-3266

C: 914-645-9748
www.camptowanda.com
www.stephaniereiter.com
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